%p;NT PRIA,,

ﬁ Mount Pleasant Extral

FALKLAND Newsletter 9| 2nd November 2018
ISLANDS

wOUNTp(
700HDS

Welcome Back!

This half term has started with some very good weather and as a result the children have been
taking advantage of this to spend time learning outdoors. Nursery, Foundation Stage 1 and Founda-
tion Stage 2 have all been enjoying the new look outdoor classroom and KS1 have made use of the
same space during the afternoon. KS2 were pleased to be able to spend a full day at the court and
museum on Thursday and found out about the rule of law and community values.

We have awarded a number of ‘walk to school’ badges to children this morning, can I please remind
everyone to record the walks in the reading records, we then use this information to score the
number of walks and award the badges. If you think your child is due a badge please let us know.
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Children in Need

23rd November is Children in Need day and we will be supporting this with a wear something
spotty day. Children are invited to pay £1.00 fo support this event.

We will also be holiding a cake sale on that morning with cakes provided by the mess kitchens
(hopefully). There will be a charge of 50p per child for this snack.
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